At Razkrinkavanje.si we have not yet received a request to publish a correction, only two requests to publish a “presentation of contrary facts” (Slovenian: prikaz nasprotnih dejstev).
According to the Slovene Mass Media Act anyone has the right to request a correction of the published information, which they believe affected their rights or interests. Additionally, the current law stipulates a person is also entitled to publish a “presentation of contrary facts’’ which is not considered a correction but an explanation.
